
A PAC 'Hooray!' for May!  
 Wednesday, May 16th: 

STAFF APPRECIATION MEAL!

This year’s theme is ‘Summer Picnic’, and we’re looking for donations of 

salads, BBQ food, veggies, drinks, and desserts for this year’s Summer 

Picnic and barbecue.   

Please email us if you would like to donate a dish to recognize the 

tremendous efforts of our wonderful  staff:   frankhobbspac@vcpac.ca 

The PAC Website: Help is needed!   
 We are seeking website-savvy parents who might consider

helping us update and/or revamp the PAC website next
school year! 

If you have experience and would consider helping us out
next year, please email us at frankhobbs.pac@vcpac.ca.  
Thank you in advance! 

PAC Annual General Meeting (ALL welcome!): 
Wednesday, May 30th, 2018, 6-7pm (Frank Hobbs Library)  

The PAC is evolving next year; please attend this important
meeting if you want to help shape what it becomes! 

Have time on Mondays at lunch break? Now that spring is 

officially here, come get your hands dirty and help out in the 

Frank Hobbs garden! Students and parents welcome!  

Hope to see you soon!  

Calling Frank Hobbs Green Thumbs!  



Recently, flyers were sent home asking for donations for an 

Apollo Spinner - an exciting potential addition to this summer's 

new playground. If an extra $5,000 is raised, this amazing piece 

of play equipment can be added to the new playground. 

Donations can be sent to the main office until the end of May. 

Please make cheques payable to ‘Frank Hobbs PAC’.  If your 

donation is for over $25 and you would like a tax receipt, please 

make your cheque out to ‘Frank Hobbs Elementary School’. 

As always, please check out the PAC website at 

frankhobbspac.ca to get updates on the playground plans for the 

summer…such an exciting time for our school! 

A Special PAC Fundraising Ask

THANK YOU! 
The PAC Team 

What's your vision for the future of Cadboro Bay?  

The District of Saanich is currently updating the Cadboro Bay 

Local Area Plan (LAP). Great neighbourhoods are great because 

of community involvement, careful planning, and thoughtful 

urban design. The Cadboro Bay LAP will guide growth and 

future development in the local area and the Cadboro Bay 

Village for the next 20 to 30 years. 

There are a number of ways for the school community to get involved: bring your ideas to 

public workshops, open houses, and upcoming events in the community. Learn more and 

sign up for project notifications at: saanich.ca/cadboro 

You can also contact Jennifer Kay (jennifer@dingle.ca), Frank Hobbs parent and volunteer 

member of the Cadboro Bay Local Area Plan Advisory Committee, if you have any 

questions or ideas to share. 


